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Dear Client, 
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Thank you for being a valued client of Marina Mandarin Singapore. 

 

As we work hard to exceed guest expectations each and every time with our signature 

Asian grace, warmth, and care, it is also imperative for our facilities to remain in top-

notch condition. 

 

Therefore, we are pleased to inform you that renovation work on our swimming pool will 

start on 1 August 2019, and is expected to be completed by 31 October 2019. 

 

During the renovation period, hotel guests may enjoy the swimming pool at Pan Pacific 

Singapore, which is conveniently connected to Marina Mandarin Singapore via a walkway 

within the same building complex, and is less than 2 minutes’ stroll from our hotel. 

 

Post-renovation, the pool will boast modern furnishings, which will provide our guests 

with a revitalised hotel experience of contemporary comfort. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Abel Sng at 

abel.sng@meritushotels.com. 

 

Once again, thank you very much, and we look forward to your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Melvin Lim 

General Manager 

 



 

 

 


